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GOVERNMENT OF SAINT LUCIA
MINISTRY OF FINANCE
CUSTOMS & EXCISE DEPARTMENT

NOTICE
NO. 1 of 2022

CUSTOMS NOTICE OF JANUARY 24, 2022

The Customs and Excise Department
would like to inform you, our valued
partners, that the 3 floor of the
Administrative Building, Customs House in
the William Peter Boulevard will be closed
to the public on Wednesday, 26" January
2022. All other Customs areas remain
open for business.

Feel free to reach the Department using
telephone numbers 468-4800/4882/4855.
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Sherman T.G. Emm%el (Mr.)
Comptroller of Customs (Ag.)




